C1TY OF CORPUS CHRISTI
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER

TO: Mayor and City Council

L]
FROM: Peter Zanoni, City ManaW
COPY: Executive Team

SUBJECT: Staff Announcement: Director of Intergovernmental Relations

DATE: Tuly 20, 2023

I am pleased to announce that I have appointed Ryan Skrobarczyk as the Director of
Intergovernmental Relations, effective Monday, July 24.

Ryan has over ten years of experience in public policy and advocacy, with the last five years as a
director for a statewide trade association. In his most recent role, he served as the Director of
Legislative & Regulatory Affairs for the Texas Nursery & Landscape Association, where he led
the advocacy effort on behalf of more than 1,400 member businesses at the federal, state, and
local government levels.

He simultaneously served as Executive Director of the association’s political action committee,
an appointed member of the Texas Water Development Board’s Water Conservation Advisory
Council, and Vice Chairman of the Texas Agriculture Council, an advocacy coalition of over 70
Texas trade associations.

Ryan also has over six years of experience working with representatives in the Texas House of
Representatives and the Texas Senate.

Ryan holds a Bachelor of Arts in Political Science from Texas A&M University in College
Station.



